
 

REGISTRATION FORM 

SPIRITUAL EXERCISES – SILENT IGNATIAN RETREAT FOR WOMEN 

DECEMBER 8-10 , 2017 – WESTMINSTER ABBEY, MISSION, BC  

 

Full name: ____________________________________     Parish:     

Main Phone: _________________________  home  cell 

Daytime Phone: _________________________  same   cell  work  

Address:  ________________________ _____________________    _________     _________
 STREET   CITY PROV/STATE POSTAL CODE 

Email: ____________________________________________    
 

 

Year of Birth: _____________    Occupation (optional): __________________________________ 
 
Room       $230, single (i.e., private) room/private bathroom 
I would also like to include $_______ as a donation to help others attend the Spiritual Exercises. 

(Please make cheque payable to “St. Ann’s Parish” and add to the memo line, “Retreat”) 

Have you ever made the Spiritual Exercises? Where? With the Priests of Miles Christi? 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

How did you hear about this retreat (friend, bulletin, newspaper or Facebook)? 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Add here any special requirement you need for this retreat (special diet, problems with stairs?, etc.) or 
any helpful information: 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Emergency contact person (name, phone number, relationship) 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Do you know of others who might be interested?  Would you like to help with promotion? 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please mail this form and payment to the address below.  

Jody Garneau 

St. Ann’s Parish 

33333 Mayfair Ave 

Abbotsford, BC  V2S 2H7 

 
Cell Phone: (604) 825-5391                         

Email: adultfaith@stannsabbotsford.ca 

NOTE: You will receive a confirmation of your registration by phone or email. Thank you! 

 


